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To: McClue, Jonathan Jonathan.McClue @camden.gov.uk
Cc: Planning DCMail@camden.gov.uk

Dear Sir
I wish to object to the above numbered planning application.
Having looked at the proposals I have concerns about the following issues:

There will be a significant reduction in light resulting from the size of the proposed new
buildings. This is likely to affect wildlife and humans adversely and permanently.

Londoners need affordable housing and not more developments which will only be
accessible to the very rich. I am concerned that the current proposals include relatively little
'low cost’ housing with insufficient details of the actual housing/likely cost.

The size of the development is out of proportion to the space available and will render an
area that currently has a feeling of 'space' cramped for those who live there and less
attractive to those who may want to visit for leisure purposes.

Regards

Jenefer Sargent



